
  

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 16 September 2013 

 

Farry appoints international chair of panel to review teacher training 

infrastructure 

 

Employment and Learning Minister, Dr Stephen Farry has today appointed Dr 

Pasi Sahlberg as Chair of the panel of international education experts to take 

forward the review of Teacher Training infrastructure. The establishment of the 

panel is the second stage of the review into the teacher training infrastructure. 

The first part of the study comprised of a report released in May which involved 

an objective analysis of the financial stability, the various funding streams and 

sustainability of the two university colleges.  

 

The Minister said: “I made a statement to the Assembly earlier this year 

outlining my concerns that the system for the education of teachers in 

Northern Ireland was not sustainable. The second stage will examine the 

options for a more shared and integrated delivery and funding system 

which will be financially efficient, sustainable and affordable.” 

 

Dr Sahlberg, who is currently Director General of National Centre for 

International Mobility and Cooperation in the Ministry of Education and Culture in 

the Finnish government, will chair the independent panel of experts.  Details of 

the independent panel members will be announced shortly. 

 

The Minister continued: “I have appointed Dr Pasi Sahlberg who has a wealth 

of knowledge and expertise in the field of teacher education. He will chair a 

panel of experts to examine the case for the reform of teacher education 
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provision in Northern Ireland, based on best international practice and 

standards, so that we can determine whether the funding allocated to 

teacher training could be used more effectively in the future.  

“I want the panel to engage in a very meaningful and collaborative way with 

the representatives of the five teacher training providers and to hear from 

all those with an interest in this subject. Teacher education here must 

contribute to a world-class education system.”  

 

The Panel will report its findings and options for a more shared and integrated 

system for the delivery and funding of teacher education in 2014. 

 

Notes to editors:  

 
1. See photos from the Department for Employment and Learning in our collection at 
http://www.flickr.com/niexecutive 
 
2. All media queries should be directed to the Department for Employment and Learning 
Communications Branch on 028 9025 7466. Out of office hours please contact the duty press 
officer via pager number 07699 715 440 and your call will be returned. 
 
Follow the Executive online: 
 
http://www.northernireland.gov.uk/ 
http://twitter.com/niexecutive 
http://www.flickr.com/photos/niexecutive/ 
http://www.facebook.com/niexecutive 
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